Dave Barthelmy

From: Weinrich Minerals, Inc. <dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com> on behalf of Weinrich Minerals, Inc.
<dan@weinrichmineralsinc.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 10:07 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: New Acquisition, New Update

New Acquisition - New Update

WEINRICH

— MINERALS —

We are very pleased to announce the acquisition of the
Bruce and Dale Wadleigh collection

There are close to 5000 specimens from worldwide localities. There is a wide range of sizes
present, though many are good miniature and small cabinet sized pieces.
An overview of the collection can be seen in The Mineralogical Record supplement,
Mineral Collections of the American Northeast. Look for frequent website updates featuring
this material as we proceed to unpack, clean and prepare the specimens for sale.

Over 80 new specimens from this collection now added to the website. Many more to
come in the following days.

Visit us at: Weinrich Minerals, Inc.
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